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Facilities: 

- Security Camera installation began on June 3rd and they hope to be completed by June 

15th. 

 

- Shelter locks and new security locks for doors at Lincoln began installation on June 11th 

and expected completion date is June 22nd. 

 

- Access control installation will not begin until July 9th.   

 

- A new football scoreboard will be installed in late July at Davis Field. 

 

- New Grease interceptor is being installed at Lincoln for Food Service. 

 

- Summer Cleaning has started and is going really well. The custodians and summer help 

have been doing an excellent job. 

 

- RFPs for Energy Performance Contract are due July 21st.  We have received proposals 

from Schneider Electric, Energy Optimizers, and have had conversations with CMTA, 

Amoresco, and Deltek. 

 

Transportation: 

- Campbell Co. schools has begun inspecting our buses.  This is a huge win for our district. 

 

- Lori Frey has been hired as our new Full-time bus driver.  She comes with 10 years’ 

experience as a bus driver. 

 

- Trips to the Aquarium, Southern Lanes, and Campbell Co. library have occurred this 

summer. 

 

Student Services: 

- Tracy Gentrup-Reubusch has been hired as the Families in Transition Coordinator.  She 

will start on July 23rd. 

 


